
Hello everyone! I am looking forward to
working with each of you throughout this
year! This newsletter includes Fall Rally info,
service project ideas, Ronald McDonald House
info, etc. Please don’t hesitate to reach out if
you need any assistance throughout this year!
         Yours truly in service & friendship,
            Lt. Governor- Maddie Gravitte
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Fall Rally registration is now
open!

Join us for a day filled with meeting people,
a chance to meet your KT Board, and a fun
day with all of your friends at Dollywood in

Pigeon Forge, TN.
There will be a small rally held at 11:00am by

the KT Board to give you a look at some
upcoming events and all the opportunities

Key Club offers, then you can spend the rest
of your day at the park! Check the KT Key

website for more info.

Key Club International hosted the 99th International
Convention in Atlanta, GA. This was an amazing

opportunity to attend workshops for running for higher
office, college advise, officer position trainings, and so

much more. We also voted on the new international
board, attended sessions with amazing guest

speakers, and voted on new amendments. The dues
have been raised for Key Club International from $7 to

$10. You can find more information on the Key Club
International Website regarding all dues information,

as well as other amendment changes. 

ICON RECAP:ICON RECAP:



Ronald McDonald House 

As our district project, it is so important to be involved in this cause.
RMDH helps keep families close to their hospitalized children and

helps them through the crisis. There are numerous ways you can help
keep these RMDHs running to their best ability. You can host a drive

for their wish list items, which are updated usually regularly. As a
reminder, there are awards given at DCON for specific clubs work

with the Ronald McDonald House.
For more information, please visit:
https://rmhc.org/find-a-chapter.

On September 26th @ 8:00 pm
EST/7:00 pm CST, the Kentucky -

Tennessee Key Club District Board
will be having a KT Board Meet and
Greet! At the meeting, you will get

to hear from our International
Trustee, play a fun Key Club game,
and get a hint of our 2025 District

Convention theme.
Register at this link or the one

linked in the KT District Instagram
Bio:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/
e/1FAIpQLSfCEvnhCmPw7lNaUIHE8i
tOWSJnBniLeFcVFbBFlijHBaaF3A/vi

ewform

https://rmhc.org/find-a-chapter

